
 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

 

 

 

The POLICE COMMISSION meeting 

scheduled for April 3, 2019, 

 is cancelled. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In accordance with the requirements of Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the City of Neenah will 

not discriminated against qualified individuals with disabilities on the basis of disability in its services, programs, or 

activities.  If you need assistance, or reasonable accommodation in participating in this meeting or event due to a 

disability as defined under the ADA, please call Police Administrative Services at 920-886-6016, email: 

bmathison@ci.neenah.wi.us or the City’s ADA Coordinator at (920) 886-6106 or e-mail attorney@ci.neenah.wi.us 

at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting or event to request an accommodation. 
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